Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 4:41 PM

To: Shane Nolan

Cc: 'Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com'; Dennis Dettloff
Subject: R0O2969- UNOCAL #6277

Attachments: DIR_LNDOWNER_REQ_L_2013-03-07.pdf

Dear Mr. Nolan,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) issued a directive letter on March 7, 2013 requesting that you provide
ACEH with a List of Landowners Form and a Confirmation Schedule for Well Decommissioning. ACEH has not received
either of these documents. A Notice of Violation will be issued if ACEH has not been provided these document by the end
of the week. A copy of our March 7, 2013 directive letter is provided as an attachment.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




